
 
 

 

Market Notice        

11 December 2018 

 

 
B-FXITT – STANDARD INTERVENTION TOOL – NO OPERATION – 12 December 2018 

Further to the four-week schedule disseminated on  4 December  2018, this is a reminder that Bank of Jamaica will not be 

conducting any B-FXITT  operation on  12 December  2018, and therefore  will not be receiving applications for the 

sale/purchase of US Dollars to/from authorised dealers and Cambios. 

The B-FXITT process remains in place and Bank of Jamaica will continue to assess market intelligence and engage with the 

foreign exchange market as appropriate.  

 

 

 


